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Circular 059-2022 

 

                                                     22 July 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Safety and security within the Village: 

Following on my communication of 23 May 2022 concerning two thefts in the Village. 

We can now confirm that this investigation has been inconclusive. SAPS has not been able to 
identify or match the fingerprints that were lifted.  

We have eliminated all Employees and contract staff who had access to the Village through 
polygraphs and fingerprint comparisons. 

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


